COPY.
Eloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
12th May, 1921.

Dear Sirs,

with reference to your Firet Entry Report
No.6116 on the S.S. "AVANTI®", I shall be glad if you will
pe good enough to atate whether the breadth of the guadruple
riveted keel straps is correct as reported, and if so te
rorward a sketch showing the arrangement of the rivets in
the same. You should also state whether the side girder
top and bottom angles and the thickness of the shelter
deck plating in way of the openings are as approved, and
whether the after peak bulkhead atiffeners are as approved
and not as stated.

At the same time you should state the length
of the bridge, if fitted, and whether the scantlings of
the same are as appreved.

‘ I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,
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